
May 11, 2020 

 

Dear client, 

We are very pleased to send you the recording that one of my partners, Grace Lau, CFA®, from our 

Arizona office, had with her clients last Friday. Grace’s son-in-law, Dr. Edwin Yu, M.D., is the Medical 

Director of the Infectious Disease Division at Banner University Medical Center in Phoenix. Dr. Yu is an 

accomplished medical doctor and he gave a realistic down to earth and factual presentation. I 

encourage you to spend one hour to listen to what Dr. Yu has to say. This is one of the many positives 

that we have had since merging with BFSG.  

Please click on this LINK for an audio replay of the Dr. Yu call. 

One of our listeners to Coffee with Dr. Steve suggested that we include questions from the audience in 

our video series. I think that is a great idea. If you have a question or you would like for me to comment 

on any topic related to the economy or investments, please send it to katie@bfsg.com by Thursday noon 

PST. 

Each week we will also include a fun fact about yourself or anything else you have in mind so if you have 

any please also send them in.  

Again, thank you for your confidence in us during these trying times. 

All the best, 

Steven Yamshon 

Managing Director 

 
Disclosures: 

Content provided herein is for informational purposes only and do not necessarily represent the views of BFSG, 

LLC. There is no guarantee that the statements, opinions, or forecasts provided herein will prove to be correct. Due 

to various factors, including changing market conditions and/or applicable laws, the content may no longer be 

reflective of current opinions. 

 

Past performance may not be indicative of future results. Securities investing involves risk, including the potential 

for loss of principal. There is no assurance that any investment plan or strategy will be successful, or that markets 

will recover or react as they have in the past. Indexes are not available for direct investment. 

 

Moreover, you should not assume that any discussion or information contained in this newsletter serves as the 

receipt of, or as a substitute for, personalized investment advice from BFSG, nor should the content be used or 

construed as investment advice or a recommendation regarding the purchase or sale of any security.  

 

A copy of BFSG’s current written disclosure Brochure discussing our advisory services and fees continues to remain 

available upon request. 

 

https://www.bfsg.com/marketing/Covid%20Call%20-%20Dr.%20Yu.m4a

